
October 29th
, 2011 

Frank Tran 

Health Physicist/License Reviewer 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Regions III 

2443 Warrenville Rd. 

Lisle, IL 60532-4351 


RE: Renewal AppUcation for License Number 24-25817-01 

Control Number 579152 


Dear Frank Tran: 

This is in reply to your email to Ralph Yolk dated 10119/12 . 


Item 1 - Please provide a statement that the licensee will implement and maintain procedures for 
routine maintenance of its fixed gauges. 
10.8.8 Routine Maintenace 
We will implement and maintain procedure for routine maintenance of our gauges 
according to each manufactures or distributors written recommendation and instructions. 

Item 2 - Please note that the licensee must comply with the regulations regarding the areas of 
Audit Program. Public Dose. Transportation, and Minimization of Contamination. Please 
confirm your understanding. 
We understand and will comply with the regulations regarding the areas of Audit 
Program, Public Dose, Transportation, and Minimization of Contamination • 

.Ifyou have any furtber questions please contact Ralph Yolk (facility RSO) at 816-245-0537 
or email ralpb_volk@cargill.com or Myself at 816-245-0531. 

~~_T~· 
'J'al:;~Jri 
Plant Manager 

Cargill 

2306 Rochester Ave. 

Kansas City, MO 64120 

P: 816-245-0531 

mailto:ralpb_volk@cargill.com


Tran. Frank 

From: Ralph_ Volk@cargill.com 

Sent: Monday, October 29,20122:07 PM 

To: Tran, Frank 

Subject: Renewal application for License # 24-25817-01 

Attachments: 3630_001.pdf 


Frank, 

Please see the attached letter in response to your email 10/19/12. 

-Renewal application for License No. 24-25817-01 

-Control No. 579152 


Ralph Volk 

Cargill 

P: 816-245-0537 
Email: ralphvolk@cargill.com 
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